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9 September 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Opening Evening – Wednesday 29 September – 6pm-8pm 

We are delighted to be once again offering a ‘normal’ on-site Open Evening Event at The Bourne 

Academy, allowing us to showcase the school and all fantastic aspects of Academy life. 

The event will take place on Wednesday 29 September from 6pm-8pm.  The Principal will be giving 

two identical talks, one at 6.15pm and the other at 7.15pm, in the Main Hall – each of these will also 

be live-linked to our Dining Hub, for any guests who would prefer to stand/listen in a more spacious 

setting. 

During the evening, there will be the opportunity to tour the Academy site individually or guided in 

small groups by our Bourne Leader students. You will be able to visit all the Learning Areas where 

interactive games and fun will be on offer. You will also be able to meet with our staff who will be 

happy to answer any questions you may have.   

Furthermore, we are pleased once again to offer follow-up Academy tours during the working day 

(during October) – these will be hosted by the Principal, Mr Avoth, and other members of the 

Leadership Team.  More information about booking onto these tours will be available at the end of 

September. 

Please be assured that all Covid related precautions will be taken on the evening, such as, sanitising 

stations, maximum ventilation throughout the site.  We are proposing additional restrictions to 

mitigate against the spread of the virus and therefore, in the best interests of all guests, respectfully 

ask if you: 

1. Only bring one child per family (just the interested child in Year 6) 

2. Can take a lateral flow test before arrival  

3. Could wear a mask during the Principal’s talk.  

 

We really look forward to welcoming you on 29 September and hope you can make it. 

Kind regards 
The Bourne Academy 

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com

